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Heller Thanks Disabled American Veterans Organization

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller spoke at the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearing titled, “Legislative Presentation of Disabled American Veterans.”  More specifically, Heller thanked the witnesses from the Disabled American Veterans (DAV) for their hard work in helping veterans after returning home. Earlier today, Heller received the first-ever DAV Outstanding Senate Legislator of the Year award for 2014. 
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Click here to watch video.

###


image1.png




image2.PNG




